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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
On 10th May 2021, the Government of Malaysia announced the implementation of Movement 
Control Order (MCO) again in the country from 12th May 2021 until 7th June 2021 . Following 
this, service levels of courier companies have been affected due to the cancellation of flights 
between Peninsular and East Malaysia as well as the movement restrictions. 
 
The safety and health of our members' employees and customers are our members' utmost 
priority at all times and our members hove and shall continue to endeavour to implement 
precautionary measures pursuant to Covid- 19: Guidelines and Preventive Measures on Postal 
Service Providers licensed under the Postal Services Act 2021 as prescribed by the Malaysian 
Communications and Multimedia Commission. 
 
The Association of Malaysian Express Carriers (AMEC) wishes to highlight that the 
implementation of restrictions and precautionary measures in place under the MCO as well as 
measures by other countries worldwide to limit the transmission of Covid-19 has caused 
disruption to the provision of postal services which are beyond the control of postal service 
providers. Due to this, delays or inability to deliver  a mail or  parcel are to  be expected. 
 
AMEC is therefore declaring o situation of force majeure until such time the Covid-19 pandemic 
is contained and transportation services return to a state of normalcy. Whilst our members will 
use their best endeavours and efforts to continue to provide postal service during the current 
Covid-19 pandemic and assist its customers in keeping their supply chains up and running, our 
members reserve the right to review and/or modify its services based on the prevailing 
circumstances consequent to the Covid-19 pandemic. 
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